
 
 
 
 
 
Letter from the Governors 
 
RE: HEADTEACHER POSITION AT GREENHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL   
 
 
Dear Applicant,  
 
On behalf of the governors at Greenhill Primary School we would like to thank 
you for your interest in applying for the position of Headteacher. Greenhill is a 
friendly, family oriented school in a semi-rural location with fantastic facilities both 
in and around the local area.   
 
Governors are keen to support a forward thinking, dynamic Headteacher with a 
passion for raising standards, whilst also promoting strong channels of 
communication both internally with staff and external with parents and the local 
community.  
 
We are very proud of our school and particularly of our amazing pupils.  We hope 
it is clear they are nurtured, valued and respected by all those who are lucky 
enough to be involved in their education.  
 
We very much look forward to receiving your application.  
 
Kindest regards,  
 
 
Mike Morris 
Chair of Governors 
Greenhill Primary School  
 
 
 

 


